
January 2025 Classroom Newsletter

News From 4A
If anyone is in Christ, he is a new creation. 2 Corinthians 5:17

What a marvelous Advent season we have had here in
4A! The students did a fantastic job of sharing the
message of hope, joy, worship, everlasting life and love in
their Christmas Concert. We have enjoyed some extra
Christmas projects in the classroom as well as following
the Advent story of Jotham’s Journey in our daily devotion
time.
In Language Arts, we have been learning how to write a
newspaper article, using our writer’s toolkits. We have also
been learning about Cause and Effect in several stories. In
January, we will dive into another unit of Reader’s
Workshop- this time focusing on non-fiction text. We will
also focus our writing on letter writing.
We have worked diligent ly in our Multiplication Unit in
Math. This will carry on into January and will lead to our
Division Unit. It’s always a good idea to practice basic facts
(+-x÷) to support further math skills.
In Science, we are moving on to our magnetism unit. This
should be lots of fun. We continue our study of Alberta in
Social Studies as we explore various aspects of our
province.
As the weather is chilly, we appreciate the reminders to
bring (and wear) warm clothing outside for recess!

January is a time for fresh starts, new beginnings and is
a very valuable time of learning in the classroom. I pray
for a restful, joyful Christmas season for all of our
families and we look forward to starting off 2025 together!
Happy New Year!

Upcoming Dates:
January

6: Classes Resume
8: Early Dismissal
17: We Care Collection Drive
17: Hot lunch
8, 22: Chip Day
29: P.D. Day
Important Reminders:
Friday- Spelling Tests/ Bible Memory
*Please remember to send your child a
spoon/fork for lunch if needed
*Toys and trinkets are to stay in
backpacks or at home to avoid
distraction in the classroom. Thanks!

Coming Up…
February 6-7: Teachers’ Convention
https://sca4a.weebly.com/


